
 
 

 

Blackstone Floating Rate Enhanced Income Fund 
345 Park Avenue, 31st Floor 
New York, New York 10154 

 

May 13, 2024 

 
Re: Notice of Termination of Dividend Reinvestment Plan 
 
Dear Dividend Reinvestment Plan Participant: 
 
You are receiving this letter because our records indicate that you are a participant in the 
Blackstone Floating Rate Enhanced Income Fund (the “Fund”) Dividend Reinvestment Plan (the 
“Plan”).  Pursuant to section 8 of the Plan, we hereby notify you that the Plan has been 
terminated.  Any future cash dividends that the Fund may pay will be paid to you in cash and 
will not be reinvested in common shares of beneficial interest of the Fund. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the foregoing, please feel free to contact the Fund at 1 (844) 
702-1299 or visit the Fund’s website at www.bgflx.com for additional information. 
 
 
       Sincerely,  
  
       /s/   Marisa Beeney____________    
       Marisa Beeney 
       Chief Legal Officer and Secretary 
 

 


